
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

As part of the Opioid Resolution for FY 2025/2026, we are requesting the extension of contracts for our current 

Community Paramedic and Peer Support Specialist positions. Additionally, we are seeking approval for the 

addition of a new Peer Support Specialist position under a one-year contract. The Board of Health has reviewed 

and approved this recommendation, including both the contract extensions and the creation of the new position. 
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